
Letter to Hon'ble Prime Minister - ARTEE's Concern 
about Funding after March 2017 

 

As a responsible Service Association it is our duty to be concerned 
about all the developments related to Employee welfare. As we are 
aware, as per decision of Hon'ble GOM, funding to Prasar Bharati   
had to be done for a period of 5 years. This period is ending on 31st 
March 2017. 
 
We have written to Hon'ble Prime Minister for continuous and full 
funding to Akashwani and Doordarshan. We have made efforts to 
establish that in comparison to other leading Public Broadcaster of 
the world, Prasar Bharati  is among the lowest  funded Public 
Broadcaster. 
 
ARTEE will continue its efforts to take up the issue at various 
levels. 
 

Click here for letter to Hon'ble Prime Minister. 
 

Central Office. 

 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2016/Letter_to_Honble_PM_dated_270916.pdf

